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PRESENTATIONS - DISCUSSIONS/ACTION

7. ES Library PALS program 2007-2008: Mrs. Autumn Meldrim presented
information on the PALS program which is nationwide at this peint. It is
based on an analysis of our student assessments. Mrs, Meldrim stated that
Mr. Michael Perkins agreed to work with her on this project and they have
worked on it this summer. Tully is doing very well compared to the other
districts by doing integrated lessons in most units but not all. Mrs. Meldrim
thanked the Board for supporting the PALS program. Next year will be our
third and final year. At the end of the third year we will have a revamped
library program.



